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I am writing in support of SB 1131. I have volunteered with this organization for over 

a year and have been able to see the tremendous amount of work they put in 

protecting, helping and educating about the wildlife we have in Oregon. The staff they 

have is dedicated and hard working.  

I also work in Eugene, OR at a humane society. We answer many phone calls a day 

about sick and injured wildlife that we direct towards Chintimini, as they are one of 

the only places that accepts injured wildlife. They are an asset and are an essential 

part of our community.  

This bill would help not only the organization, but would help protect the beautiful 

land we live on and call home. Thank you for your consideration.  


